
 

  
 
Dear Parents/Carers                                                          6 March 2020 
 

Friends of Wyre Forest School warmly invite you to join their Annual General Meeting (AGM) on 
Thursday 2nd April 1:30pm Russell House. The meeting should last no more than half an hour and will 
be followed by coffee and biscuits. You are very welcome to bring pre-school children with you. 
 
This is your chance to hear how our year of fundraising has gone and to elect the Friends Committee. 
All parents/carers of a child at WFS are eligible for nomination and everyone is very welcome, 
especially as some of our current committee will need to stand down this year. Nominations should 
be sent in advance of the AGM by returning the attached form to the school office as soon as possible. 
Nominations can also be made in person at the AGM.  
 
If you would like any further information about what is involved in being a Committee Member, 
please contact Rosie Forth (Friends of WFS secretary) via the school office. 
 
We look forward to seeing you on Thursday 2nd April. 
 
Regards 
 
Chloe Smith (Friends of WFS Chair)        
  
 

Nomination Form for Friends of Wyre Forest School Committee Member 
 

 
Name………………………………….  Signature………………………………….. Date…………………. 
(BLOCK LETTERS) 

 
I wish to stand for the election of (*delete as necessary) 

• Chair* 

• Treasurer* 

• Secretary* 

• Ordinary Committee Member* 

The following two parents support my nomination: 
 
1. Name…………………………………. Signature………………………………….. Date…………………. 
(BLOCK LETTERS) 
 
2. Name…………………………………. Signature………………………………….. Date…………………. 
(BLOCK LETTERS) 


